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Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee                                 2022/04/04 
  
 
 

REPORT 3 - 2022 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF THE HERITAGE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

The Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee presents its third report for 2022 

and recommends: 

 

PCHCD-0006-2022 

That the request to include a revised design for the structures within the proposed Marina Park 

design as per the memorandum from John Dunlop, Manager of Heritage Planning & Indigenous 

Relations, dated March 25, 2022, be approved. 

(PCHCD-0006-2022) 

 

PCHCD-0007-2022 

That the request by the Subcommittee to distribute the Old Port Credit Heritage District flyer be 

deferred to the next Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee meeting on May 9, 2022 

for further discussion.  

(PCHCD-0007-2022) 
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